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Bulletin Insert 



 

PRAY FOR THE DREAM 
Thousands of hard working young people who were brought to the 

United States as infants or children can now be locked up in federal 

detention centers and deported to a country they’ve never known. 

 

The DREAM Act would stop the injustice by 

giving students who have grown up and 

graduated high school in the United States the 

opportunity to earn legal status through higher 

education or military service.  

 

President Obama also has the executive authority to 

protect vulnerable populations including DREAM Act 

eligible students from unwarranted detention and 

deportation. 

 

Take Part in DREAM Sabbath Events on 

Sunday September 25th! 

Put your faith into action to support our DREAMers! 

 Plan a vigil or public event in support of our DREAM students and youth 

 Incorporate prayers, homilies, and testimonies in support of our DREAMers into 

your congregation’s masses on Sunday September 25th 

 Call, write or e-mail President Obama and ask him to protect innocent DREAM Act 

eligible students and youth from detention and deportation 

 

All they want to do is serve our country and live the American dream. As 

people of faith, we support the DREAM Act because we believe in protecting 

the dignity of every human being, allowing everyone to reach their God given 

potential 

 
 


